
Report of the Public Health Officer  August 5, 2025 
 

Local Infectious Disease Response Update 

• Case management efforts for isolated tuberculosis cases identified in February 2025 are ongoing.  

• Other cases of infectious disease are investigated as discovered.  

Public Health Protective Actions: 

• All the current recommended infection control protocols remain in place as provided by the  

PHO/HD. 

• The PHO & Epi continue active measles surveillance. 

• Messaging is heavily focused on back-to-school immunizations and health assessments.  

• Preparation for respiratory season is underway.  

• The HD engages the public in multiple methods – check out the HD podcast. Search “For the Health of It – 

Cowley County” wherever you listen to your podcasts. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Thomas Langer – Public Health Officer 

 


